
 

 

  

Wednesday 1st February 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to be able to provide you with the inspection letter from OFSTED following our 
recent inspection of the school on the 19th January 2017.  
 
The report is different from those you may have read in the past as the inspection was part of 
OFSTED’s Section 8 inspection process that they are now conducting for schools which were 
previously judged as Good. It is written as a letter to me, however acts as the formal outcome of 
the inspection which is now ready to be shared. The short, 1 day inspections are designed purely to 
check that the school continues to be a Good school and that safeguarding is effective. 
 
We are absolutely thrilled with the outcome of the report which confirms that the school is 
incredibly effective and continues to be a Good school. I am sure you will enjoy reading the report 
and celebrating with us the many positives, demonstrated by our wonderful school community, 
which were highlighted by the inspector.  
 
As a school, we found the inspection process to be a positive experience and an opportunity for us 
all to showcase being the best we can be. Thank you once again for your support as we continue to 
strive for the very best outcomes for all children of Ancaster Church of England Primary School. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S.Eden 

 
Sam Eden 
Head Teacher 


